
05/08/2020 

MR Peter van der Kraan 
- 188 Riverview RD 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
peter@writerscentre.com.au 

RE: REV2020/0023 - 205 Riverview Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

The decision to refuse this application was sensible and well received in the area. The 
proposed development is entirely inappropriate for the site. Please deny this application on the 
basis of the decision of the panel and other submissions on the earlier applications including 
my own. 

Sent: 5/08/2020 11:34:53 AM
Subject: Online Submission


